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February 6, 2018 
 
 
Hello! 
 
We would like to share news with all of the esteemed authors who have made Short On Words 
such a huge success. This year Northville’s Arts & Acts Festival has made some changes that may  
or may not work for the Short on Words competition. In the best interest of the project and our 
authors, we have decided to wait and see if and how we would fit in with the changes or if there  
is another community event we could partner with to continue to promote literacy and the art  
of communication.  
 
It is our hope to share the next selection of photos with our authors, and new authors, in the very 
near future. Best wishes for a happy, healthy 2018…thank you for your continued support and  
stay tuned for the 7th Edition of Short On Words. 
 
Regards, 
 

  Denise Jenkins 
 
Dr. William Demray    Denise Jenkins 
 


